
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We are happy to offer our Summer programs for 2023! Students have the opportunity to achieve academic benefits 

like past summer classes. 

 

Courses will be highly individualized programs consisting of sixteen (16) sixty (60) minute class meetings 

through the Month of July. Your instructor will coordinate where the class will meet in the building. This may 

change weekly.  

 

• CCHS students have the opportunity to review materials AND improve final transcript grades up to a 

“B-”!* 

• Summer Term offers small, high individualized interactive classes as in-person programs. 

• Programs will begin on Monday, July 3rd and end on Thursday, July 27th. Classes will meet between 8:00-

1:00 pm. 

• Tuition for these programs is $300 per course*. While we normally limit summer work to two courses, 

in some cases, with administrative approval, students may attend three programs if we are able to 

accommodate those programs in our summer schedule. 

• Summer Term classes adjust final course grade according to the following scale (See page 9 in the Student-

Parent Handbook) 

•  

Summer Term Grade Final Transcript Grade 

90 - 100   B- (The highest possible grade for attending Summer Term) 

 86 - 89    C+ (The highest grade for a student with a “D” or “D+” during the school year) 

 81 - 85    C (The highest grade for a student with an “F” or a “D-” during the school year) 

 76 - 80    C- 

 73 - 75    D+ 

 70 - 72    D 

  NOTE: SUMMER COURSE WORK CANNOT LOWER A STUDENT’S GRADE. 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please call 978-682-0260, ext. 644 or email sdumas@centralcatholic.net. See the 

registration form for registration and fees. Updated information will also be available on our website. 
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FOR OFFICE USE ONLY: 
Amount Paid: ________________ Check #: __________________  Date: ________________ 
Received by: _________________  Balance Due: ____________ 
 

Central Catholic High School Summer Term 2023 Registration 
Central Catholic High School     Fees 

300 Hampshire Street     $300.00 per course* 

Lawrence, MA 01841      

Phone (978) 682-0260    

Fax (978) 685-2707       

 

*Registration for 3 classes requires approval of Summer Term Director 

 

Dates: Tuesday July 3rd to Thursday July 27th 

Classes are Monday thru Thursday * 

*Week 1 is Monday and Wednesday thru Friday due to July 4th observation 

Classes meet for one hour. First class starts at 8 a.m. and last class starts at 1 p.m. 
 

NAME: _____________________________________________________________________ 

   First    Middle     Last 

 

ADDRESS: _________________________________________________________________ 

   Number/Street    City    Zip 

 

TELEPHONE: (    )___________________ 

 

Emergency Phone: (         )___________________ 

 

 

Grade completed as of June 2021: ________ 

 

SUMMER TERM COURSES REQUESTED     Course Grade from School Year: 

 

1). ______________________________________     _____ 

 

2). ______________________________________     _____ 

 

3). ______________________________________ *     _____ 

 

PARENTS’ NAME: _____________________________________________________ 

 

PARENTS’ EMAIL: _____________________________________________________ 

 

PARENTAL CONSENT: I give permission for my son/daughter to attend CCHS     

    Summer Term. I agree to the attendance policies set forth 

    for Summer Term. No fees refunded after the start of 

    classes on July 3rd 2023. 

  

Signature of Parent: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Make checks payable to: CENTRAL CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL SUMMER TERM 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

CCHS SUMMER TERM 2023 PROGRAM POLICIES 

 

• All students must be present and arrive in a timely fashion to their designated classroom. 

• Please respect your teacher and classmates 

• Dress code should be presentable and within CCHS dress down guidelines with respect to what is 

appropriate for class. Hats, hoods, sunglasses, and revealing or inappropriate clothing that references 

sex, drugs or alcohol are not permitted. 

• Eating/Drinking while participating in class is not acceptable. This is distracting and inconsiderate of 

your teacher and classmates. Students who eat during a session may be removed from the class and 

progressive discipline will be enforced. 

• These may include suspension of remote learning and loss of program fees. 

• Note: Students who consistently ignore the above may forfeit remote learning access and 

all paid program fees. 
 

 

 

Central Catholic Summer Term offers students the opportunity to attend courses during summer 

vacation: We realize that our schedule of courses might conflict with previous arrangements and family 

commitments. To allow for these situations, Central Catholic Summer Term permits students to be 

absent under the following conditions:  

 

• All anticipated absences beyond one day must be approved by the director of Summer Term 

prior to the beginning of Summer Term. 

• Students agree to make up all missed work and at least a portion of all missed class time. In most 

situations, students will make up all missed class time by arriving early or staying later.  

• Students will be in direct contact with instructors via email as needed to fulfill these 

requirements.  

• The Summer Term Office must receive in writing a letter from a parent or guardian with the 

dates of such absences no later than 1:00 pm on July 1st.  

• Extended absences not approved will result in loss of class credit, forfeiture of all fees, and 

withdrawal from the program.  

• All unanticipated absences must be accompanied by a phone call to the school by a parent or 

guardian no later than 8:00 am on the day of the absence.  

• Upon a student’s return the following day, the student must have a note signed by a parent or 

guardian explaining the absence.  

• Any unexcused absence will lead to a loss of credit, forfeiture of all fees, and withdrawal 

from the program. 

 

 

We ask that both students and parents/guardians review the above. These details outline the general 

expectation that our instructors address on a daily basis. Each teacher may have his or her own areas of 

emphasis so please be aware of what each class expects. Please be your best student and self during our time 

together.  


